
Dear Parents

We know many children are learning to play musical 
instruments, both in and outside of school. We want 
to provide them with an opportunity to perform for 
the school and their parents and have set the 
following dates (all performances begin at 9.15am):

Wednesday 23rd Oct – Year 6

Wednesday 13th Nov – Year 5

Wednesday 5th Feb – Year 4

Wednesday 19th March – Year 3

Wednesday 7th May – Year 2 

If your child plays a musical instrument and would 
like to be included in the recital, they will need to let 
Mr Charles-Nelson know two weeks before the date 
of the recital. Please ensure they bring their 
instrument into school (if portable) on the day of 
their music lesson – (Year 6 on Thursdays, Year 5 on 
Thursdays, Year 4 on Tuesdays, Year 3 on 
Wednesdays and Year 2 on Mondays)

We look forward to hearing the children play!


